
To:  Ozark Mountain Anglers From:  Ernie Barbee, Secretary                                                                     December 3, 2016 
    Hoorah – Wilson and Nettie have volunteered again to host a holiday fish fry.    Instead of having our regular meeting on December 7, we will have the meeting at the Fish Fry which is scheduled for December 11 at 6:00 PM at Wilson and Nettie’s house.  Address is 2171 E. Cedar Tree Lane, Hartsburg, MO  65039.  Each family should bring drinks and a side dish.  We will have paper plates and plastic ware.  The fish and potatoes will be provided.   Please RSVP with the number of people if you are coming – RSVP by calling email to me or calling me at 424-7631.    At the short business meeting we need to cover the following items.  President Mark Koenig completes term and replaces Neil Cady on Board as the Immediate Past President  Mark Hengstl completes his 3 year term on board.  Membership to vote on filling the position  Wilson Ramsdell completes his 3 year term on board.  Membership to vote on filling the position  Vice President Leon Steinberg moves to the position of President.  Membership to vote on new vice president  Membership to vote on Secretary position – current is Ernie Barbee (I am willing to serve again if no one else has an interest)  Membership to vote on Treasurer position – current is Gene Hinshaw  Membership to vote on Tournament Director – current is Wayne Plybon   If you plan on nominating someone for one of the positions please check with them to insure they are willing to serve.   


